
 

 

Date: August 30, 2024 
 
To, 
The Manager 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited   
Exchange Plaza, Bandra – Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051  
Symbol: GFSTEELS 
 
Sub: Clarification for Financial results 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the above captioned subject, we would like to inform you that the Company has submitted 
its financial results for the quarter ended June 30, 2024 to the exchange. The exchange has sought following 
clarification from the Company dated August 30, 2024:  

Query : Segment details not submitted 
 
Reply : The Company segment is single segment i.e Bright Steel bars. 
 
If you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact at +91 9711989548 
or via email at cs@gfsteel.co.in 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Grand Foundry Limited 
 
 
 
Nalini Singh 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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